
Good morning Lauren  

 

Please find below an email that I received yesterday. 

 

I have advised the person to get in touch with Betty Jarrod and Councillors G Parker and G 

King the part the referrers to Harris Ave is in Ward that represents they on ESC. 

 

It might be a good idea to have an item on the next Allomens sub committee Re the problem  

 

Best Regards Keith Patience                            

    
 

 
----- Forwarded message ----- 
From: Keith Patience <keith.patience@eastsuffolk.gov.uk> 
To: REDACTED> 
Sent: Wednesday, 21 June 2023 at 14:25:03 BST 
Subject: RE: Security & Safety Concerns 
 

Thank you for your email REDACTED. 

Anything to do with the Allotments you should get in touch with the Allotments 
Association I believe the have a person who deals with any problems. 

As far as Harris Avenue is concerned please get in touch with the local councillors 
Cllr G King or Cllr G Parker they should be able to help you as they are the ward 
councillors St Margaret’s  

If you need to speak to me about anything regarding the above please give me a ring 

  

Best regards  

  

  

 

 

Cllr Keith Patience|   

East Suffolk Council 

07711933972 

www.eastsuffolk.gov.uk   www.eastsuffolkmeansbusiness.co.uk 

  

East Suffolk Council will continue to review and prioritise the 
delivery of its services during this unprecedented time.  
The COVID-19 outbreak will severely impact what we are able to 
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do, however, we will continue to support and protect our 
communities, delivering the critical services you need. 

  

  

  

From: REDACTED>  
Sent: Wednesday, June 21, 2023 11:30 AM 
To: Janet Craig <Janet.Craig@eastsuffolk.gov.uk>; Tess Gandy <Tess.Gandy@eastsuffolk.gov.uk>; 
Keith Patience <Keith.Patience@eastsuffolk.gov.uk> 
Subject: Security & Safety Concerns 

  

Councillors, 

  

I am wondering whether you can help me or point me in the direction of someone 
who can, I have been trying to raise our concerns with the local and county councils 
regarding the security and safety issues relating to our school site but keep being 
passed onto others without response. 

  

Firstly, we have the allotment area to the rear of our site which is creating ease of 
access to our site by having raised fencing on their side of our palisade fencing, and 
also, the continuous build up of gardening and other waste against our fencing which 
is now causing the fencing to lean inwards. 

  

Secondly, we have similar issues with the fencing that runs adjacent to Harris 
Avenue, alas the results of trying to obtain help are just the same. It has become 
very frustrating, and I am now turning to you in the hope that one or all of you can 
help with this predicament. 

  

Should you wish to, you are more than welcome to visit our academy and see the 
issues firsthand. 

  

Kind Regards, 

REDACTED 
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